
 

March Newsletter 

 

The second half of the Spring term has flown by. As always, pupils have been working hard 

and enjoying lots of fun learning. 

Year 5 and 6 Enterprise Day 

 

Year 5 and 6 took part in the annual Young Enterprise day. This yearΩs theme was the 

Olympics. Each group had a country to work with. They worked together in mixed teams 

from both year groups to design a: sandwich board of information, a medal, a torch, a t-shirt 

of their chosen country. They then performed presentations in front of a Year 4 audience.  

All 10 teams worked really well with 3 teams awarded medals for scoring the most points 

throughout the day. 

1st place ς Japan (Berat, William, Yusuf, Jessica, Nazra and Daniella) 

2nd place ς Brazil (Ditmir, Alex, Emily W, Olivia and Ariana) 



3rd place ς China (Lillie, Caira, Lacie, Thalia, Esther and Hezrin) 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

Year 5 and 6 KNEX Challenge 

Year 5 and Year 6 participated in the KNEX challenge. They worked in pairs to create a 

fairground ride, considering safety and stability.  



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

World Book Day Dance Workshops 

The whole school enjoyed dance workshops that took their themes from well known stories. 

 



 

 

Year 1 Great Fire of London Workshop 

Year 1 enjoyed a history workshop focusing on the Great fire of London. This linked to the 

learning they have done both in school and for their homework. Pupils displayed a fantastic 

knowledge of how the fire started, they pretended to be the houses and worked as a team 

to efficiently get water to put the fire out. 



 

 



 

 

 



 



Year 3 Celtic Harmony 

 

Year 3 had a fantastic time at Celtic Harmony. They immersed themselves in prehistoric life, 

building woodland shelters, hunting, gathering, flint knapping and became Stone Age traders. 

Year 3Ωs topic knowledge, enthusiasm and behaviour was excellent throughout the day. 



 

 



 

 

 


